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September 23, 2015

Sent via email: 

Dear

Re: Request for Access to Records - Reconsideration
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIPPA) 

I am writing further to your request received by the Office of the Premier. Your request is for:

All records regarding Premier Christy Clark's planned humanitarian mission to Kenya, which 
was supposed to begin in December 2013, including the trip schedule, budget, approvals, and 
costs that resulted because of the cancellation, and correspondence with Free the Children, its 
agents or representatives, and federal and local Kenyan authorities. Please include the names 
and titles of any and all people who were scheduled to accompany the Premier.

The Office of the Premier (the Office) responded to your request on April 23, 2014.  The Office 
has reconsidered and is now disclosing some of the information that was withheld.

You will note that some information remains withheld in the enclosed records pursuant to 
sections 15 (Disclosure harmful to law enforcement), 16 (Disclosure harmful to 
intergovernmental relations or negotiations), 17 (Disclosure harmful to the financial or economic 
interests of a public body), 19 (Disclosure harmful to individual or public safety), and 22
(Disclosure harmful to personal privacy) of FOIPPA. A complete copy of FOIPPA is available 
online at: 

http://www.bclaws.ca/civix/document/id/complete/statreg/96165 00
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These records will be published on the BC Government’s Open Information website a minimum 
of 72 hours after electronic release or a minimum of five business days after release by mail in 
hardcopy. To find out more about Open Information, please access the Open Information 
website at: http://www.openinfo.gov.bc.ca/ibc/index.page

Sincerely,

Cindy Elbahir, Manager
Central Agency Team
Information Access Operations

Enclosure

cc: Jacquie Edwards, Investigator, Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner

 


